
ATTACHMENT III 
 

 

From: flbrewer   
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 8:39 PM 
To: Kimberly De Land <Kimberly.DeLand@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: KHCG March Agenda 
 
Hi Kimberly, 
 
This is Frederica Brewer. I am resigning from my commission position. I have relocated to Colorado to be 
closer to my 90 yr old mother. Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the commission. 
 
Frederica Brewer. 
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